
From: Tordis Coakley []  

Sent: November-30-15 2:02 PM 

To: Bedioui, Ida; Johnson, Aidan 

Subject: Re: Document for Ida : 71-77 Leyland 

 

Dear Ida:  As requested, please see below for a transcript by myself of a handwritten 

letter by Alan Norgate, 304 Whitney Ave.  The transcripted note is to be added to file for 

attention of the Planning Committee tomorrow. Mary Kiss is the person who received 

the letter from Alan, and she confirms the accuracy of the transcript.  Many thanks. If 

there are questions, please contact.  Tordis Coakley 

  

“West Hamilton a village and its Church” 

  

On page 123 of the above book, a picture is shown of the installation of 

sewers on Royal Avenue and Leland dated 1932. 

The services, i.e. water and sewage is about 85 years old.  This system 

was designed for its time, and has never been updated. 

As a result, one must look at the infra-structure.  This system was designed 

for individual houses, not large concentrations of densely populated 

buildings. 

(Signed)  ARN  2015/11/30 

  

P.S.  The above writer grew up on Emerson Street and to the best of my 

knowledge no modification or up to dates have been made to the infra-

structure. 

  

 


